March 9, 2023
Re: Jenna Churchill
To Whom It May Concern,

I am very pleased to serve as a reference for Jenna Churchill. I am a teacher at Highland Park
Elementary in Armstrong, BC. T have been a teacher for 30 years, and I have been at Highland
Park since 1998. Ms. Churchill completed her final teaching practicum in my grade 3 classroom.

Ms. Churchill is a hard working and dedicated teacher. She is committed to her students, and she
consistently seeks out new and innovative ways in which to help them succeed. Each individual
child is important to Ms. Churchill, and she strives to meet the unique needs of each of her
students. She makes strong connections with her students, and each child knows that they are
valued and respected. She is organized and thoughtful in her planning, and her classroom always
has a wonderful atmosphere that is welcoming for children.

Ms. Churchill is well respected as a colleague, and she has established excellent working
relationships with the staff. She is always smiling, has a positive attitude, and enjoys
opportunities to connect with and develop plans with other staff members. She is eager to help
with school wide activities, and she assisted with the Talent Show while completing her
practicum. I personally appreciate her presence on our staff, and I truly enjoy opportunities to
work with her.

I strongly recommend Ms. Churchill for any teaching positions, and I personally look forward to
an opportunity to work with her again. If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate
to contact me directly.

Sincerely,
T

Lisa Coombs-Smith

Grade 3 Teacher

Highland Park Elementary School
250-546-8723



